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Construction on the Arundel Tidal Walls Scheme 
(Phase 1 and 2) began in October 2019 and is 
nearing completion. As our work comes to an end, 
we want to take this opportunity to say goodbye 
and thank you. 

 

The scheme has delivered a new 93-meter sheet 
pile wall along the River Arun, alongside other 
improvements to walls and embankments,  
providing vital flood protection to 176 homes and 
numerous businesses in River Road, Tarrant 
Wharf, and the surrounding area on both banks of 
the river. This has completed a challenging but 
rewarding project that we are proud to have 
undertaken. 

 

This will be our final newsletter. We are deeply 
grateful for your patience during construction and 
the support you’ve shown throughout the project.  

 

If you have any questions or would like to revisit 
updates or communications from this project, 
please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

For further information 
The Arundel Tidal Walls Scheme has completed 
all planned capital investment in Arundel.  

Any future works and ongoing maintenance of the 
river walls in the town will be the responsibility of 
the riparian owners. Further information on 
riparian rights and responsibilities can be found on 
the Arun District Council, West Sussex County 
Council and Environment Agency pages on 
gov.uk. 

 

We will be continuing with our usual watercourse 
maintenance activities in the area.  

 

For any future flood risk management issues, we 
will be working with West Sussex County Council, 
Arun District Council and Arundel Town Council 
through the Arun Flood Forum. 

 Site contractors 

New sheet pile wall 
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If you have concerns about flood risk or would like 
more information, please contact us on the 
Environment Agency's Floodline on 0845 988 
1188.  

Contact us 
 

Website 
Please note, this page is 
being taken down from 
January 2025.  If you would 
like to access any of our 
previous comms, please 
request them via email. 

 
https://consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/solent- 
and-south-downs/atws-phase2-info-page 

 

Contact details: 
 

E-Mail:  

ArundelTidalWalls@environment-agency.gov.uk  

 

Telephone: 0845 988 1188 

 

Or write to: Michael Carleysmith, Environment 
Agency, Guildbourne House, Chatsworth Road, 
Worthing, West Sussex, BN11 1LD. 
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